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From: Chris Zolton <zinvesting@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2010 3:41 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

REF. RIN 3038-AC61

Please do not enact this rule. This would push a lot of people out of the market and prevent them
from being able to trade, including me. Leave the margin rules as they are and make the traders
responsible for themselves. If you think you need to do something, force the brokers to put
warnings in their advertisements or make people sign a warning acknowledgement when they open
their account, if it is smaller than $10,000. I don't think this is necessary, but if you have to do
something, do not change the margin rules. Do not force me and others like me out of the
market. We are all adults and need to be responsible for ourselves.

Chris Zolton
Houston, Texas

Hotmail: Trusted email with Microsoft's powerful SPAM protection. Sign up now.



